Senate Bill 2294
Testimony of Senator Howard C. Anderson Jr. of District 8.
Chairman Weisz and members of the House Human Services Committee.

Senate Bill 2294 seeks to expand the ability of North Dakota consumers to purchase larger packages of
some decongestant containing products without going over the Federal Limits.

Dr, Hardy will explain how many products are affected and how the tracking system works to keep those
seeking to obtain product for the illicit manufacture of methamphetamine under control.

Thank you,

Howard



